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UPDATED INFORMATION OF THE GROUP’S PRODUCTS 
 

This announcement is made by The United Laboratories International Holdings Limited (the 

“Company”) on a voluntary basis. 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company is pleased to announce that, on 4 April 

2018, the amoxicillin capsule (0.25g) produced by Zhuhai United Laboratories Co., Ltd., 

Zhongshan branch (珠海聯邦制藥股份有限公司中山分公司), a wholly-owned subsidiary of 

the Company, as approved by China Food and Drug Administration, passed the consistency of 

quality and efficacy evaluation for generic drugs (the “Consistency Evaluation”). 

 

Amoxicillin, as a semi-synthetic penicillin antibiotic, is mainly used to treat bacterial 

infection and is currently one of the widely used oral antibiotics. It is a drug with the quality 

and efficacy consistent with that of original drugs. The Company will continue to offer high 

quality and trustworthy products to patients as always. The approval also lays a solid 

foundation for the smooth progress of the Company’s other subsequent consistency evaluation 

projects. Benefited from the Consistency Evaluation, the Group is expected to further increase 

its market share in respect of semi-synthetic penicillin products among different business 

segments and optimise the business model of vertical integration internally, which is expected 

to generate positive effects on the Group’s operations.  

 

The Company will continue to proactively advance consistency of quality and efficacy 

evaluation for generic drugs, which is expected to create more values for the Company and its 

shareholders. 
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